Meconopsis Group – October 2004


Meconopsis Group
Group Co-ordinator: Dr. Evelyn Stevens, The Linns, Sheriffmuir, Dunblane, Perthshire, FK15 0LP

Tel./fax. 01786 822295   Email: evelyn@thelinns.org.uk
Report of the meeting held on 23rd May 2004

at the Royal Botanic Garden Edinburgh Lecture Theatre

10.00am – 3.30 pm

compiled by Secretary: Norma McDowall, 20 Oakwood Avenue, Paisley, Renfrewshire PA2 9NG
Tel. 0141-884-2397   Email: meconopsisgroup@aol.com  

The chairman, John Mitchell, opened the meeting. He welcomed members and outlined the agenda for the day. 25 members were present. 

10.00am – 10.30am

Arrival – tea and coffee provided

10.30am - 10.45am

John Mitchell (Chairman) 

Introductory Remarks and Announcements

10.45am – 11.15am

Evelyn Stevens “Update of Meconopsis Group’s Work”

11.15am – 11.45am

Symposium Part I 
Chairman Jim Jermyn

Les Drummond “Some Meconopsis Hybrids”

11.45am – 12.30pm

Visit to Trial Beds 
12.30pm – 1.30pm

Lunch – Tea and coffee provided

1.30pm – 3.30pm

Symposium Part II
Chairman Jim Jermyn

Cameron Carmichael “Conservation of monocarpics / Analysis of Questionnaires”

Open discussion, questions and answers
Apologies

Apologies for absence were received from Susan Barnes, Chris Brickell, Ian Christie, Cyril &Elizabeth Cooper, Peter Cox, Peter Cunnington, Matt Heasman, Lord Howick, Neil MacRitchie, Beryl McNaughton, Harley Milne, Bob Mitchell, Les Newby, Tom & Ilene Pollard, John Sanders, Gote Svanholm, Margaret & Henry Taylor and Elizabeth Woollcombe

Deceased Members

It is with sadness that we note the deaths of two of our members, Paddy Woods and Mary McMurtrie.

Report of the meeting held on 23rd May 2004

Individual reports on each speaker are available on separate sheets (enclosed or attached)

Meetings 2005

Saturday 12th February 2005

The next meeting will be held on Saturday 12th February 2005 in the RBGE Conference Room from 10.00-15.030. After tea/coffee the meeting will start with the A.G.M., followed by recommendations for the naming of four plants. There will also be a number of speakers. Details will be available in January.

There will be a nominal charge of £1 to attend this meeting, but this will include a raffle ticket. (Plants or seeds as prizes!) Additional raffle tickets can be purchased to help defray costs.
50/50 Plant Sales

There will be a 50/50 Plant sale. As this is an important way of increasing our funds members are encouraged to bring whatever plants they have available.

Picnic lunch

Please bring your own lunch to the meeting. Tea and coffee will be provided at 10.00am and at lunchtime.

Saturday 11th June 2005

Various venues -Three Meconopsis Rich Gardens

This outdoor meeting will consist of conducted viewings of three Meconopsis Rich Gardens.

09.30 –11.30
Evelyn Stevens, The Linns, Sheriffmuir, Dunblane, Perthshire FK15 0LP 

(National Collection Holder)

Lunch

Bring your own Picnic Lunch to be enjoyed at The Linns or Branklyn Gardens

13.00 –14.30
Steve McNamara, Branklyn Gardens, 116 Dundee Road, Perth, PH2 7BB

15.30
Ian Christie, Christie’s Nursery, Downfield, Main Road, Westmuir, Kirriemuir, Angus DD8 5LP

Further details will be available at the meeting in February.

50/50 Plant Sales

50/50 Plant sales will be available only at The Linns.

Directory of Meconopsis Rich Gardens

The directory of Meconopsis Rich Gardens is still valid. Gardens can be visited on request. Please contact the garden to confirm availability. If you require a copy of the Directory please let me know.

Subscription for 2005

I have taken the opportunity of enclosing a membership renewal form for 2005.

 Subscriptions have been held at 2004 levels for 2005:- 

(£5 for U.K. members, 15 euros for other European members and £10 for overseas members).
Enclosed documents

I have enclosed a number of items with this mailing. I have tried to use email wherever possible to save on costs. The emailing will need to take place over a few days to try and avoid problems previously experienced with bulk emailing of 75 ‘emailable’ members.

· Report of Meeting 23.05.04 

· Seed Exchange letter
· Evelyn Stevens “ Update of Meconopsis Group’s Work”

· Les Drummond “ Some Meconopsis Hybrids”

· Cameron Carmichael  “Conservation of monocarpics / Analysis of Questionnaires”

· Symposium Part II discussion topics
· Membership Renewal Form (payable by end of February 2005)
If you have any problems with this mailing please do not hesitate to contact me.

Best wishes

Norma McDowall (Secretary)

September 30 2004
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